
 

Contacting the PTA 
If you wish to contact members of the PTA with suggestions or 
queries please e-mail prestburypta@gmail.com.   

You can also connect via the Prestbury PTA Facebook which is used to 
send out reminders about the various PTA events:    

www.facebook.com/PrestburySchoolPTA  
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Welcome! 
 The Prestbury PTA would like to welcome all new parents throughout 
the school, and in particular the new Reception in-take, to 
Prestbury CE Primary School! 

We are very excited about meeting you all and working together in 
making this school year one to remember. We endeavour to continue 
with the success and enthusiasm of the previous PTA Team and are 
excited about the new school year ahead. 

The PTA strives to make this school the best place for all children. We 
want to be an additional resource for the school with the aim of raising 
extra funds not normally provided by the Local Education Authority.  

We seek and welcome your support and involvement in making this 
happen.  

We are planning a number of PTA fundraising events throughout the 
year ahead, with more details to follow in due course. 

Keep an eye out for updates on forthcoming events and notices in the 
PTA section of the school newsletter which is emailed weekly on a 
Monday, and also on the PTA facebook page (see below).  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for 
your Diaries 
Friday 16th September 

PTA New Parents’ 
Welcome Morning (see 
overleaf) 

 

Thursday 13th October 

General PTA Meeting 
(more details to follow) 

 

PTA Autumn Term 
Events 

Pre-loved Uniform sale 

Bags2school 

October social 

Glow sale for Bonfire 
Night   



Thank you for reading – we look forward to meeting you in the next few weeks. 

Charlotte, Helena, Jade, Karina, Kathryn, Tory 

 

New Parents’ Welcome 
Morning 
Friday 16th September, 9am 
This will take place outside the Main School 
Hall (playground side). Please follow the school 
path past Nursery and into the school playground. 

It will be an opportunity to meet some of the PTA 
members and fellow new parents / grandparents 
& carers.   

Tea and coffee and pastries will be provided and 
little siblings more than welcome.  

We look forward to welcoming those who can 
come. 

Please look out for details on the 
PTA facebook page and in the school newsletter.  

 

CLASS REPS 
Sign-up in September 

We are looking forward to welcoming new parent 
volunteers as Class Reps for each class group. 

The Class Rep provides an extra level of 
communication between the school, PTA and 
parents and helps enormously to ensure year 
groups / parents don’t miss out on events.   

If you would like to nominate yourself please do so 
within your year group or class WhatsApp group, or 
advise one of the PTA members either by speaking 
with us or contacting via email above.   

Once new Reps have volunteered, the PTA will be 
in touch to set up communication via a WhatsApp 
group.   

School Uniform Shop 
Please email any uniform orders to prestburyschooluniformshop@gmail.com by midday on a 
Wednesday. The lovely Year 2 mum Steph, who runs the uniform shop as a volunteer, will ensure your order 
is ready to collect on the Friday after she receives your email.  If you are unable to collect your order from 
the office, it will be delivered to your child’s classroom to take home on a Friday afternoon.   

We are hoping to install a brand new shed this term where you will be able to see Steph on a Friday morning 
and purchase any uniform you need directly with her.  Until then, uniform is pre-orders only via the email 
above, or by filling in the slip on the uniform shop form and placing it in the green post box outside the school 
office. Order forms can be found on the school website and hardcopies are available from the school office. 

A reminder to purchase your child’s winter uniform before October half term.   

PTA Lottery  
The PTA run a Lottery.  Be in with a chance to win a cash prize every 
month! The more balls taken, the higher the monthly prize and the more 
money raised for school.  Please look out for a Lottery leaflet in your child’s 
school bag, and details on the PTA facebook page.  Fill out the form to 
register and pass to a member of the PTA or school office.    
 

 


